
 

   Department of Water and Sanitation South Africa  DWS_RSA 

MEDIA ADVISORY  
 

 
DWS AND AMATOLA WATER TO OUTLINE DROUGHT INTERVENTIONS  
 
18 September 2020 
 
The National Department of Water and Sanitation together with Amatola Water will outline 
drought intervention plans and actions in the Eastern Cape Province 

 
All journalists are invited to a media briefing to get information and afford them an opportunity 
to understand how these identified interventions will work throughout the province. The 
interventions will bring relief to all the municipalities in the province affected by the drought. 

 
The briefing is scheduled as follows:- 
 
Date  : Monday, 21 September 2020 
Venue  : Jenny’s Room, City Hall, Port Elizabeth 
Time  : 10:00  
 
For media confirmation, kindly contact Thandile Ngcume on 082 659 1422, e-mail: 
ngcumet@dws.gov.za OR Lameki Jumba on 082 907 9713, e-mail: jumbal@dws.gov.za 

 

ENDS 

 

Issued by the Department of Water and Sanitation and Amatola Water  

 
For more information kindly contact, Mr Sputnik Ratau on 0828742942 / 
rataus@dws.gov.za  and Ms Nosisa Sogayise on 0833577953 / 
Nsogayise@amatolawater.co.za 
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